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The Tri-County Bass Anglers Club is working as a partner with the Indiana Division of Fish and
Wildlife on our impoundment aquatic habitat improvement program. The Patoka Lake habitat
project is included under this program.

The club is providing much needed labor and financial assistance for this program. The Division
of Fish and Wildlife fully supports the Tri-County Bass Anglers Club inclusion in this project and
for the Mossback grant they are applying for to add to the Patoka Lake habitat project through
the Friends of Reservoirs small projects grant program.

Sincerely,

Dan Carnahan
South Region Fisheries Supervisor
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